541110-19

P. O. Box 2747
Kansas City 42, Mo.
[Novﬂ )6, 19 54 ]

Mr. James W. Bee
Department of Zoology
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Bee:

Enclosed are the WAC charts on Guatemala. 1 hope that
they will be of some value to you on your trip.

Meanwhile I would appreciate 1t if you could drop-me a
note during the week before you leave on the possibility that
something might come up which we would like to bring to your

attention.
Very truly yours,
William W. Buchanan
C.A,
WB:hlg
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